
 
 
 
 

DotAsia Organisation Ltd. | 15/F, 6 Knutsford Terrace, Tsim Sha Tsui, Hong Kong 
T:+852.35.20.26.35 | F:+852.35.20.26.34 | info@dot.asia 

Date: Aug 27, 2010 
 
 
Re: DotAsia IDN Registrations 
 
 
 
Dear Kurt Pritz, 
 
I am writing this letter on behalf of DotAsia Organisation to respectfully seek 
authorization from ICANN to begin accepting Internationalized Domain Name (IDN) 
registrations, as well as to express DotAsia’s continued commitment towards the 
development and adoption of IDN in a standards compliant approach. 
 
The DotAsia Community has been active pioneers, proponents, contributors and 
advocates of IDN since its inception.  DotAsia is supportive of and is committed to 
adhering to as well as continuing to contribute to the development of relevant IDN 
standards and the ICANN IDN Guidelines.  
 
Thank you, and we look forward to your confirmation. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Edmon Chung 
Chief Executive Officer 
DotAsia Organisation 
 
 
 
CC: Craig Schwartz, Chief Registry Liaison 
 Tina Dam, IDN Program Director 


